
THIS WEEK: Thursday, April 18th
Science Fair

Our students have been working hard on their science projects. Please stop
by for their presentation on Thursday from 6:15 to 7pm in the gym. Due to
the number of participants registered this year, ALL STUDENTS will present
at the same time. If you registered for this event please read the email that
went out yesterday regarding details for Thursday night. Registration is now

closed for this event.

THIS WEEK: Week of April 15th
Stock the Staff Room - Kindergarten

Show your appreciation by sending in individually wrapped treats (i.e.,
granola bars, chips, baked goods, fruit, trail mix, drinks, etc.). Items

can be dropped off in the front office. Sign up here.

Saturday, May 4th, 2024
Chess Tournament

We will be hosting our first Chess Tournament at Westbriar Elementary
School in partnership with GM Chess Prep. Open to all students K-12

Grade. For more information, visit the registration page.

Week of May 6th
Staff Appreciation Week

Staff Appreciation Week is May 6th through 10th. This year's theme will be Hollywood: Thanks
for Being the Star That You Are!

https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=%2bEcz5j6TmLz8rAT2Rye32xwftHM23BPm40pHhoL5gPwaLWtE4qH8M6ZjMDKN8Mb%2bPx6w67mhQc4ClhkiVh3xTysxGZ1U6zKWJAyZ%2bU5%2bL1Q%3d
https://www.rashadbabaev.com/upcoming-tournaments/


We are in need of $25 gift card donations and some volunteers throughout the week. Gift
cards can be dropped off in the front office between Monday, April 22nd and Friday, May 3rd.

Students will have the opportunity to leave messages for our staff in the front entryway all
week long. Fan Mail sheets will be going out in the Wednesday folder, which can be completed
by students or parents and dropped off in the main office between Monday, April 22nd and
Friday, May 3rd. These will then be delivered to

teachers and staff during the week.

Our full schedule of events is:

Monday: The Star Treatment

Our teachers and staff will be treated to a catered
breakfast by the PTA.

Tuesday: The Picture Perfect Award Goes Too

Please send your students with cards and flowers
(either real or a drawing) for their teachers and the
specialist assigned to your class. Our teachers and
staff will receive a VIP swag bag from the PTA.

Wednesday: Trouble on the Set

Please bring a book or other classroom supplies
from your teacher's wishlist. Remember to check out
the wish lists for our wonderful specialists as well.

Thursday: This May Sound Corny But We Just
Wanted to Pop By and Say Thanks

Our teachers and staff will be treated to a popcorn and soda bar by the PTA.

Friday: Walk the Red Carpet

Our teachers and staff will be treated to a lunch by the PTA

More information will also be going out via room parents.

Wednesday, May 8th, 5pm to 9pm
Dining for Dollars - Chipotle

Join us for dinner at Chipotle on Maple Ave from 5pm to 9pm
and help us raise money for our school. Mention Westbriar at

checkout or use code Q2WXCD9 for online orders.

https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=Sr5fz7FeBYokIW6zpPeRg8nmKB%2f88b%2bxhzTkUJGOggh22dvKU2fcvvXSt5aWSuDhRophdct1pVtsIp%2frXmDsrRCjCTqtqy6bcm2vTvDTkN0%3d


Wednesday, May 8th, @ 7PM
Monthly PTA Meeting

Please join us for our May PTA Meeting. As announced, all PTA
meetings will be conducted on Zoom this year. Please join us using the

link below. If a passcode is requested, Please use wespta.

Click Here to Join

Ongoing
2024-2025 Sprout School Supply Boxes

Orders for our 2024-2025 Sprout School Supply Boxes
opens this week. More information can be found on our

website. Make back to school shopping easy and help us raise money for our school.

Volunteers Needed

We are looking for a volunteer to serve as our Kindergarten rep
to organize playdates for our incoming kinder class over the

summer.

We are looking for someone to join our PTA Board next year as
secretary.

Email Morgan at wesptaprez@gmail.com if you are interested in volunteering for any of these
positions.

Ongoing
Student Directory

The student directory can be accessed online via
AtoZ Connect.

Ongoing
FCPS Cares - Staff Kudos

Our amazing teachers and staff are what make Westbriar the
wonderful school that it is. Help us celebrate and recognize
their hard work and dedication to our students by submitting

a FCPS Cares message here. It only takes 2 minutes to write a note and is shared with the
staff member and our administration team.

https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=dTITwHsMYNsHUPWkKIjOEq1PuApBCmDANoYg5x2KlnZD2XHnwK0r9VHSlErQDzIviNU4QK97TQ3BJLB%2buDpDJlLKWSXVMBqhOQX8vAnY5f0%3d
https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=FA4Ueu4Ft1LxkrVW%2bxQ5%2bpyf3EFTN9lhruqfgIzIm6bsD5d7KH9ngnn6lfeoeL2FrzsedCfHCT81vFmYVmgr4iBN9vbAEnfj0Tzs5GdySLc%3d
https://www.fcps.edu/careers/recognition-programs/fcps-cares-program


2023-2024 Spiritwear
Time to stock up on your Westbriar Spiritwear! Our store is open with weekly deals. Check out

our store online.

Visit our website at https://www.westbriarpta.org

http://www.westbriarspiritwear.com/
https://www.westbriarpta.org/

